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BY EMAIL 
 
September 4, 2008 
 
 
Jason Madden 
JTM Law 
546 Euclid Avenue 
Toronto ON M6G 2T2 
 
 
Dear Mr. Madden: 
 
Re: Ontario Power Authority Application for Approval of the Integrated Power  
 System Plan and Procurement Process 

Board File No. EB-2007-0707 
 
In correspondence to the Board dated September 2, 2008, the Métis Nation of Ontario 
requested further time to file replies to Board Staff interrogatories on MNO evidence.   
 
The MNO noted its request for extension is similar to a request from the Assembly of 
First Nations.  The request is based on interrogatory response recently filed by the OPA 
concerning the impact of the IPSP on Aboriginal lands.  As the OPA’s response may be 
relevant to the MNO’s reply to Board Staff’s interrogatories, an extension was 
requested. 
 
It is important to have a complete record on this issue.  The Board will grant an 
extension.  Replies to Board Staff interrogatories must be filed by September 8, 2008. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
cc: M. Heinz, OPA 
 G. Vegh, McCarthy Tétrault 
 J. Harbell & G. Zacher, Stikeman Elliot 

All intervenors 


